
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
BROADSTONE HALL  

PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Week 34 ending 3rd May 2024  

 

MEERKAT MAIL  
Mrs Rothwell and Miss Linney's class wrote postcards to the 
author of Meerkat Mail, Emily Gravett.  The children were very 
excited to receive a letter back from her.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOB BANK HOLIDAY WEEKEND POP UP TUCK SHOP 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMING UP IN THE NEXT TWO WEEKS:  
Mon 6th May: NO SCHOOL – Bank Holiday  
Tues 7th May: Balance Bikeability (pre-registered only) 
Wed 8th May: Learn to Ride Bikeability (pre-registered only) 
Wed 8th May: Y4 Singing Project (selected children) 
Thurs 9th  May: Learn to Ride Bikeability (pre-registered only) 
Fri 10th  May: Learn to Ride Bikeability (pre-registered only) 
Mon 13th May: Learn to Ride Bikeability (pre-registered only) 
Tues 14th May: Balance Bikeability (pre-registered only) 
Fri 17th May: FOB Non Uniform Day DARE TO BE DIFFERENT 
(Individually wrapped snack donations please) 
Fri 17th May: Learn to Ride Bikeability (pre-registered only) 
Fri 17th May: Girls Football @ Man City (selected students)  
N.B. Bikeability particpants – it is only a 1 day course.  
Bikes and helmets will be provided. Children will be told on the 
day if it is their day. They wear school uniform as normal.   
 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone  

Hall Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE  
We trust that everyone is looking forward to the first of two 
Bank Holiday weekends this month.  
As a Leadership Team we have noticed a steady pattern of 
children walking home alone from KS2 as the nights get lighter. 
Whilst we are happy to support this new independence, we 
would encourage the following protocol: 

1. Please inform the Office via phone or email if your 
child is going to start walking home from school 
without an adult. This way, the class teacher and SLT 
on the gate can be aware of their movements. 

2. This also applies to walking home after an afterschool 
club. 

3. We are aware some children are meeting at the park 
after school rather than going straight home. Whilst 
this is not an immediate concern, we would suggest to 
all parents to download the Life 360 app which allows 
you to track the location of your child at all times.  

4. All children must be reminded when wearing the 
school uniform; they must uphold the reputation of 
the school outside school premises. 

 

THE HUB & AFTER 4.30PM PICK-UP  
Any communication with The HUB regarding changes in pick 
up, person(s) collecting or delays should be texted/called 
directly on 07546688392 or in non-urgent circumstances 
emailed via thehub@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 
Please store this in your phone contacts for The HUB.  
The school office closes at 4.30pm but will reopen Monday-
Friday at 8am. 
 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING IN CLASS  
Mrs Fullalove came to visit all the KS1 classes to support their 
RE work for this half term.  The children discussed what it 
meant to belong to a community and explored symbols of 
Christianity. Thank you Mrs. Fullalove. 
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WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 
 
 
Reception RICC: 
RBW  “Confident” – Joe J Joe always tries so hard and we are so 

impressed with the progress he is making in both reading and 

writing. His confidence is really growing and he is a lovely 

member of our class. 

RLR “Confident” – Aurora R It has been wonderful watching 

Aurora's self confidence increase. She is becoming an 

increasingly confident learner and I am very proud of her! 

RJA “Independent” – Tommy F We are super proud of how well 

Tommy is trying in class. He is focusing more and getting on with 

his work more independently showing us how much his learning is 

improving. Well Done Tommy, Keep it up!! 

Year 1: 
1CL Elina J for independently sounding out and blending words 

to write.  

1CR Miles AC for great spelling during independent tasks and 

taking more care with his handwriting. 

 

Class 1/2: 
Ayat F for writing a fantastic character description 

 
Year 2: 
2SH Aubrey PW Aubrey has worked super hard to ensure the 

punctuation in her writing is correct. Importantly, she does this in 

ALL subjects. Well done! 

2CB Bradley J for beautiful presentation in his work in every book 

or piece of writing he does.   

 

Year 3: 
3VH Nate B for putting incredible effort into his handwriting and 
for working hard to write and check his non-chronological report. 
3DM Asa J for trying hard with his writing and letter formation. 

Well done, keep it up! 

Class 3/4: 
Robyn H for a great non-chronological report on gladiators! Your 

attitude to writing this week has been fantastic. Great work! 

Year 4: 
4EE Alisa R for a detailed non-chronological report about 

gladiators including all the required features and presented 

beautifully. 

4MK Martha O For super editing and improving her non-

chronological report! 

Year 5: 
5RT Hannah W-H for great understanding of prepositional 

phrases and including them in her descriptive sentences.   

5SH George F George has focused really well on his writing this 

week. He has produced great sentences which have accurate 

punctuation and correct spellings.     

5LK Zaida R for always sharing her fabulous ideas with the class 

in writing. Keep showing off that amazing vocabulary you have!  

Year 6: 
6KH Sonny L Well done on your amazing opening paragraph to 

Romeo and Juliet. You have really considered your vocabulary 

choices to link to Shakespeare and convey the emotions of the 

character. 

6ZW Ebony-Mae G for independent attitudes to writing!   

6CM Charlie B for some beautiful narrative in Romeo and Juliet.  

 
 

Keep up the good work… 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 
 

Boathouse  

Lucas R for amazing writing about 'Sharing a shell' story. 

Reception  
RBW William S It has been wonderful to see William becoming 

more independent in provision and he has tried so hard with his 

letter formation and sound talking this week. Well done Will!  

RLR Emerald As Emerald is an enthusiastic learner who enjoys 

sharing his learning with others and is full of ideas.  

RJA Esme C We are so impressed how well you are trying at 

school Esme to become more confident. You are really having a 

go at your writing and reading and joining in more, showing us 

how much your learning is improving. We are soo proud of you 

Esme, Keep it up!!  

 

Year 1: 
1CL Casper T for having an excellent week and being a pleasure 

to teach. He has tried so hard and worked well with shoulder 

partner.   

1CR Mia C for being a fantastic role model all of the time! Mia 

has shown this week that she is extremely resilient and always 

acts upon advice when improving her work.  Well done! 

Class 1/2: 
Ruan C for working hard and being resilient 

Year 2: 
2SH Bodhi B - Bodhi gives 100% in all that he does, always 

listening attentively. We love his love of learning and curiosity 

about the world. Super! 

2CB Lily-May H for a huge effort with her work and 

organisational skills – remembering her spellings and reading 

books independently.   

 

Year 3: 
3VH Ollie S for trying hard to work independently in class.    
3DM Joe G for working hard and following all of our CRICK 

values. I'm very proud!  

Class 3/4: 
George H for a great week in class! George is showing more 

resilience with his learning, which I am super proud of.  Well 

done! 

Year 4: 
4EE Ida J Ida has had a great week, working so hard and 

showing great resilience, especially in maths. Great partner work 

with Kagan partner and maths partner. 

4MK Ella H For being an enthusiastic member of 4MK and for 

always trying her best  

 

Year 5: 
5RT Georgia McN for improved focus and effort this week in all 

areas.    

5SH Eva CS Eva has shown a focused and determined attitude 

to learning this week. She has also been a fantastic Kagan 

partner in class.   

5LK Freya B for being an absolute superstar always! I can 

always rely on Freya to be setting the example to the other 

children in the class and I could give her this award every week!  

Year 6: 
6KH Martha R for her consistent positivity , enthusiasm and 

determination. Martha's attitude to learning is inspiring and will 

take her far in life. Keep it up Martha,  I am so proud of you! 

6ZW Ben W for demonstrating all of our CRICK values and 

always presenting with respectful attitudes! 

6CM Gabby C-M for amazing attitude and confidence shown this 

week. 

 
 
 
 


